Superintendent’s Corner

March 24, 2023
Students, Staff and Community Members of Easton,

It was with an incredible feeling of gratitude and humility
that | write this latest edition of Superintendent’s Corner.
As you may know, we recently had an incredible
assembly with our 5-12 students, staff and
representatives from McCain Foods and Huber. Both of
these companies donated $50,000 each to the Easton

School Department’s fundraiser to renovate the Jr/Sr High School Gymnasium in the
summer of 2024.

At that assembly | was also proud to announce that upon
the completion of the project, we will be renaming the
facility the “Gaylen Flewelling Memorial Gymnasium” in
honor of the School Department’s former Committee Chair
who spent decades in service to the school and
community. We hope that with this project, and the years of
community events that will take place in the facility, will
honor him and his family’s name for many years and generations to come.

We are so blessed to educate the children of such a supportive community. Great
schools rely on great communities, and our community is a primary reason why our
school is great!

Best Regards,

Mark Stanley




